
12. CENTRAL CITY REVITALISATION PROJECT 
 
 At the Board’s Seminar Meeting held on 21 September 2000, representatives of the Central 

City Revitalisation Project Team were in attendance to provide a presentation on Central City 
Revitalisation projects. 

 
 The project team was seeking comments or submissions on the discussion document which 

had been produced to outline the Central City Revitalisation Project. 
 
 The Board decided that it wished to make submissions and decided to set up a working party 

of any interested members of the Board, to be chaired by Bob Todd, to meet on Friday 24 
November at the Linwood Service Centre at 3.00pm. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


